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Auburn – Continuing his long standing support for Auburn Memorial Hospital and their

employees, Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with staff members, Don Lupien and Kathy

DeForest to discuss issues of importance to the hospital.

Pictured left to right are: Don Lupien; Senator Nozzolio; and Kathy DeForest.


